
From: Cyndy Holda
To: Larry Hardham
Bcc: Mike Murray
Subject: Re: Temperature study
Date: 06/17/2010 03:38 PM

Larry,

Sorry for the delay in response.  

The sea turtle sex ratio project was funded at $17,886.00

Hope this is helpful information for you.

Cyndy M. Holda
Public Affairs Specialist
Outer Banks Group
252-473-2111 ext. 148
252-473-2595 fax
252-216-6455 cell

▼ "Larry Hardham" <hardhead@embarqmail.com>

"Larry Hardham"
<hardhead@embarqmail.com> 

06/15/2010 12:33 PM

To <Cyndy_Holda@nps.gov>

cc

Subject Re: Temperature study

Cyndy,
Thank you for report. Do you know how much the grant was for
this project?
Larry

----- Original Message ----- 
From: <Cyndy_Holda@nps.gov>
To: <hardhead@embarqmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2010 9:00 AM
Subject: Temperature study

>
> Larry,
>
> Attached is a copy of the report that was submitted to Eastern
National to
> fulfill the reporting requirements for the research grant.
There are plans
> for completing the data analysis and submitting an article to
a
> peer-reviewed journal later.  That information would become
available for
> distribution once the publication process is completed.
>
> (See attached file: Utley Research Grant report.Mar 2010.pdf)
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>
>
> Cyndy M. Holda
> Public Affairs Specialist
> Cape Hatteras NS/ Wright Brothers NMem/ Ft. Raleigh NHS
> (w)  252-473-2111, ext. 148
> (c)  252-216-5520
> fax 252-473-2595
>
>
>
> __________ Information from ESET NOD32 Antivirus, version of
virus 
> signature database 5198 (20100615) __________
>
> The message was checked by ESET NOD32 Antivirus.
>
> http://www.eset.com
>
> 
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